Accelerated Bachelor’s / Master’s Program in Nutrition
Application

This program is restricted only to Auburn University students. This application should be completed, and
submitted along with transcripts (they can be unofficial) from all universities attended to Dr. Ramesh
Jeganathan, Graduate Program Director, Department of Nutrition, Dietetics, and Hospitality Management,
101F Poultry Science Bldg., Auburn University, 36849 (jeganrb@auburn.edu). Please also notify Dr. Patricia

Marincic, Director of the Didactic Program in Dietetics, via email (pzm0015@auburn.edu), that you have

applied to this accelerated program.

The accelerated Bachelor’s / Master’s degree program application due date is May 1

Name:

Local Address:

Email: Phone:

Auburn University Grade Point Average: Gapped Ungapped

Number of Credit Hours Earned at Auburn University:

Other Universities Attended:

Number of credit hours taken at other universities attended:

Grade Point Average(s) attained at other universities attended (if applicable):

For additional information contact:
Ramesh Jeganathan, Ph.D.

Graduate Program Director

Department of Nutrition, Dietetics, and Hospitality
Management

101F Poultry Science Building, 260 Lem Morrison Dr.,
Auburn University, AL USA 36849-5606

E: jeganrb@auburn.edu

0:(334) 844-3840



